
 
 

 
 
Date: 14th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Starting from next Thursday (20.05.21), in our Jigsaw PSHE sessions, we will be covering the topic of 
loss and the feelings surrounding this. We understand that this can be a sensitive issue for some 
children and so we wanted to make you all aware that this was being covered, just in case your child 
comes home with any questions that they want to discuss. We will approach this topic in a sensitive 
way and children will have the choice to participate in the discussions.   

 
Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any concerns.  
  
Kind regards  
  
Miss Ciantar, Mr Fenna and Mrs Doinik  
 


